From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 24-Jun-2021 13:11

To: L

Subject: [OFFICIAL] FW: Hilltop Country House Flash Lane. Prestbury SK10 4ED
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From:

Sent: 24-Jun-2021 13:02
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) <Licensing_CE@cheshireeast.gov.uk>
Subject: Hilltop Country House Flash Lane. Prestbury SK10 4ED

| write in connection with an application by the above named company for a licence to provide live music outdoors
and indoors from Wednesday to Sunday.

As a homeowner, resident at || | N Prestoury BB | wish to register my objection to the
above application based on the noise nuisance and disturbance that will ensue on a regular basis possibly for five
days a week.

Having lived in this quiet hamlet for the past six years, alongside other longstanding elderly resident and more
recently with younger families who have very young children, the considerable disruption that such a facility would
cause can be assumed to be beyond acceptable.

In fact just three years ago a party with live outside music was held at Heywood House Heybridge Lane Prestbury
which is at the junction with. Prestbury Lane, at the top of the hill, on a similar elevation to Hilltop House but a
further 250 meters distant. Whilst this was a one off event, so not a problem, the volume was so loud the music
was heard at a decibel level that would only just be tolerable.

The majority of Butley Town residents property in Well Lane fall within av500 mtrs radius of Hilltop Country House
with those residents in Gunco Lane much closer which obviously would result in a much greater disturbance than
that experienced previously.

Given all of the above information | ask that this application be refused

Sent from my iPhone



